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Jeff Bader

From: Brian Toerber <brian@toerber.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 8:17 PM
To: Congress Park Rep
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: CPN presentation

Thank you Wendy!  I hope it’s well received and a wonderful addition to the neighborhood.   
 
 

On Sep 15, 2021, at 8:10 PM, wendyrich@msn.com wrote: 
 
Hi Brian:  Thanks very much for your presentation tonight. It was quite informative, and 
although MCM isn't my favorite architectural period, I think the plans will make good use of 
that space and be quite an improvement. 
 
Good job and good luck!   
;-}   -wendy moraskie 
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